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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

August 7, 2025 
 

Port Washington EMT Charged with Possession of Child Pornography 

 

PORT WASHINGTON, Wis. – The Wisconsin Department of Justice (DOJ) Division 

of Criminal Investigation (DCI) today announced that Timothy Garret Lund, a part-

time Emergency Medical Technician employed, at the time, by the Port Washington 

Fire Department, has been charged with one count of possession of child pornography.  

 

The criminal complaint, filed by the Ozaukee County District Attorney’s Office, 

alleges that Lund sent child sexual abuse material online, while logged into an IP 

address controlled by the City of Port Washington Police Department, which shares 

internet access with the City of Port Washington Fire Department. Lund was 

arrested and charged last week. 

 

This charge is merely an accusation. As in any criminal case, the defendant is 

presumed innocent until and unless proven guilty. 

 

This investigation was led by DCI with assistance from the Port Washington Police 

Department. The Port Washington Fire Department is cooperating with this 

investigation. The Ozaukee County District Attorney’s Office is prosecuting the case. 
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